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Deceased	dock	worker,	Sommariva:	"Proximity	to	Alessandro	Bassi's	family"	
	

“On	behalf	of	the	entire	port	community	of	La	Spezia	and	of	all	the	employees	of	the	Port	
System	Authority	of	the	Eastern	Ligurian	Sea,	I	intend	to	express	the	immense	pain	and	deepest	
closeness	to	the	family	members	of	the	employee	of	La	Spezia	Container	Terminal,	Alessandro	
Bassi	,	who	died	this	morning	due	to	an	accident	the	causes	of	which	are	under	investigation".	

“This	is	the	moment	of	pain	and	condolences,	and	in	the	coming	days	we	will	have	to	work	to	
ensure	that	the	threshold	of	attention	on	the	issue	of	safety	in	the	workplace	is	kept	high	and	
constant.	I	want	to	thank	the	Fire	Brigade,	the	Port	Authority	and	all	the	police	forces	who	
promptly	intervened	on	the	scene	of	the	accident”,	declared	the	AdSP	president,	Mario	
Sommariva.	

Even	Assoporti	expresses	condolences:	“On	behalf	of	the	Association	of	Italian	Ports	and	of	all	
the	port	sectors,	we	express	deep	pain	and	closeness	to	the	family	members	of	the	port	worker	
of	the	La	Spezia	Container	Terminal	company,	who	died	this	morning	in	the	port.	Even	if	the	
causes	are	still	to	be	ascertained,	Assoporti	wants	to	reaffirm	the	necessary	commitment	of	the	
entire	sector	for	the	diffusion	of	the	culture	of	safety,	a	fundamental	and	essential	element".	
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